AILSA CRAIG & DISTRICT LIONS CLUB

P.O. Box 56, Ailsa Craig, ON, NOM 1A0

December 8, 2024

The Ailsa Craig & District Lions Club held their twelfth annual Farmers’ Appreciation Men’s
Night, at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre on November 21, 2024 and would like to thank you for your
donation. Without the support from business like yours, our event would never be the success it is. This
allowed us to raise over $14,000 to be used for Lions projects in our area.

Sincerely

Crystal Trevthick

President

Ailsa Craig & District Lions Club



